Ref. No. LUC 547

December 15, 1964

Campbell Estate
828 Fort Stzeet
Honolulu, Hawaii

Gentlemen:

As requested by Mra. Virginia Brooks, the Land Use
Commission is tramsmitting to you a duplicate copy of a
letter semt to Mr. Fredevick Lee of the City Planning
Department granting a special permit to Mrs. Virginia
Brooks on September 10, 1964,

Please feel free to comtact thig office if we
can be of further service to you.

Very truly yours,

RAYMOND 8. YAMASHITA
Executive Officer




